
 
 

STUDENTS and FAMILIES, PLEASE JOIN US FOR SOME HOLIDAY 

CHEER!! 

ENJOY THE FESTIVITIES AS WE CELEBRATE OUR ANNUAL  

12 DAYS BEFORE THE WINTER BREAK 

Thursday, December 7                                                                                                                                                   

On the 12th day before winter break Administration said to me:                                                                    

Light the Way! Wear blue, white and all that sparkles to honor the beginning of 

Hanukkah. 

 

Friday, December 8th 

On the 11th day before winter break Administration said to me: 

Deck the Halls! – Decorate your classroom door with your teacher. Prizes will be given 

for the best primary and intermediate door. 

Monday, December 11th 

On the 10th day before winter break Administration said to me:                                                                    

Hats on for break!  Wear your favorite holiday hats, headband, or accessories. 

Friday, December 15th  

On the 6th day before winter break Administration said to me: 

There is an Elf on the Shelf: Dress like an Elf.  

 

Monday, December 18th 

On the 5th day before winter break Administration said to me: 

Do a Random Act of Kindness – Say something nice to a staff member or 

another student. 

Tuesday, December 19th 

On the 4th day before winter break Administration said to me: 

Don’t be a GRINCH!  Dress in green 

 

 

 

Wednesday, December 20th 

On the 3rd day before winter break Administration said to me: 

CANDY CANE DAY!  Wear red and white. (5th graders going to Apollo must wear 

their uniform for the trip). 

 

Thursday, December 21st 

On the 2nd day before winter break Administration said to me POLAR EXPRESS DAY!  Dress in your 

comfy school appropriate pajamas and enjoy the movie. (5th graders going to Apollo must 

wear their uniform for the trip). 

 

 
 

Friday, December 22nd  

On the 1st day before winter break Administration said to me: 

IT’S KWANZA – Wear red, green and black. 

 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS: FROM MS. BELL AND MRS. RODRIGUEZ 


